
A Masterclass and Teaching Seminar

                 with Richard Aaron

Described as a “sought-after

professor of cello whose methods of

teaching have garnered global

acclaim,” Richard Aaron is a

professor of cello. In fall 2024, he

joined the San Francisco

Conservatory of Music. He has

served at the University of Michigan

and at the Juilliard School since

2006 and 2007, respectively.

Previously he taught at the

Cleveland Institute of Music and the

New England Conservatory. 

Sunday, February 2nd

Masterclass 2-4pm 

First Presbyterian Church of Santa Monica

Seminar 5-7pm

PS1 Pluralistic School

FREE EVENT

SOL-LA Music Academy and the Los Angeles

Violoncello Society present


